
 

 

 
 

 

‘Being Better Every Day’ 

                                                                                                                                                                    Thursday 22nd May 2025 

Reception Curriculum Newsletter – Term 6 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the final Reception curriculum newsletter. 

 

Our new topic question is: -  
 

 

‘Why do we travel in different ways?’ 

 

 

Are you ready for an adventure? Where in the world could we go? How could we travel there? 

It’s time to discover transport, travel, and places near and far! 

This term, we will explore how many forms of transport we can use.                                                 

We will place transport photographs in chronological order and add captions.  

We will be thinking about the transport we’ve taken to go on holiday, we’ll use maps to consider where 

we’d like to visit next. What should we pack? We’ll draw and write about imaginary journeys. 

We will make predictions and check how many vehicles we can find on the school grounds.  

We’ll accompany stories and songs about transport with music and movement. We will learn about 

floating and sinking by building miniature boats and find out about friction by rolling cars down 

ramps. We will also talk about road safety and learn about high-visibility clothing. AND we will go on 

our trip to the Miniature Railway on the 25th of June! 

Home Learning Project 

• Why not explore your local neighbourhood together and take photos of exciting vehicles and 

create a poster labelling your photos.  

• Create a pictogram or tally chart of all the different types of transport that pass your front 

window within a set amount of time. 

• Or why not build an imaginary vehicle? How will it move? Why is different to normal vehicles? 

Your child may wish to come up with their own idea for their home learning project. She/he may wish 

to complete their project by themselves or need your support in completing their project – either is 

fine and we look forwarding to see them. 



Images  

Below are some images to inspire your home-school projects.  

      

            

Home learning projects should be completed by the week beginning 7th July. If you have any 

questions about the home learning project, please contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

Reading 

Reading is the single most important skill that children will learn, and we expect every child to read 

at home with an adult for a minimum of 10 minutes every day. Your child’s reading book will be linked 

to the sounds they are practising. Reading takes on many forms and can take place just about 

anywhere, including the reading of labels and signs, and in magazines and comics.  

Parents and carers should record the daily reading activity in your child’s 

reading record.  

Reminder, please bring in book bags with reading books and diaries on a 

Monday.  
 
PE  
PE will continue every Tuesday. Please remember your child should be wearing their PE T-shirt, 
black leggings/ joggers or shorts and their school jumper/ cardigan.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Mrs C. Jacques                     Miss R. Hall.  

Reception Class Teachers. 
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